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Elliott Browne 

 

The Great British Bakeoff 

 

 

On Wednesday we were transported back to 

Ancient Egypt for the 6JH class assembly. We 

got to learn all about the Pharaohs and the 

gruesome details of their mummification and 

afterlife. 

6JH Class Assembly Lock Down procedures 
We have been directed by Luton Borough Council that we are 

required to have a procedure in place should the need ever arise to 

have all children in a safe place within the school.  

I’m sure your children will tell you about the excitement we had 

practising our lockdown procedure today. This morning, the children 

were given details in assembly so they knew what to expect and the 

actions they should take.  This was linked to Remembrance Sunday, 

helping children imagine what it may have been like when the air raid 

sirens sounded. 

The practise went extremely well and we were impressed by how 

quickly children got into place. We would appreciate parental support 

in reiterating the importance of having these safety protocols. 

  

Afternoon Tea 
Thank you to all those who 

attended our fundraiser for Keech 

Hospice. Mrs Outlaw will be taking 

Myla, Dylan and Harvey to the 

hospice today (Friday) to count all 

that was collected and find out a 

grand total of the money we 

managed to raise. 

 

 

Elliott Browne, who coaches our gym 

club, has just qualified for the finals of 

the Tumbling World Championships in 

Sofia, Bulgaria.  On Saturday the team 

finals will be broadcast on BBC Sport 

with the individual finals broadcast on 

Sunday. We are very proud of him and 

will be cheering him on over the 

weekend.  

 
 

We have been approached by the producers of the television program ‘The Great British 

Bakeoff’ who are currently looking for bakers for their ninth series of the show. We know 

from our cake sales and afternoon tea’s that we have a lot of hidden talent in our midst. 

To apply, please visit: www.applyforbakeoff.co.uk or call/text: 07384 748225. 

Applications close on Sunday 7th January 2018. 

 

http://www.applyforbakeoff.co.uk/


 

Weekly Awards 
Star Mathematician (10/11/2017)  

Chosen by class teachers for great improvement and ongoing commitment in class. 

 

Year 3 

Thomas  

Kiana

 Marissa 

Year 4 

Rico 

Adi 

Taylor

Year 5 

Corey 

Elena 

Matilda 

 

 

Year 6 

Muhammed 

Genevieve 

Zain 

Class Leaders (10/11/2017) 
This title is awarded to pupils who act as an example to the rest of their class. 
 
 

 
Year 3 

Kieran 
Rosa 

Aston 
 
 

Year 5 

Sugewin 
Tomas 
Abigail 

Year 6 

Zain 
Sara R 

Rebecca 
 

 

Year 4 

Becky 
Harry 
Molly 

 

PE Awards 

Georgi   Ashley   Emile   Taylor 
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December 8th Year 3 and 4 Flu Vaccinations 

December 12th  Dance Show 

December 14th  Music Concert 

December 15th  Christmas  Afternoon Tea in Aid of Children’s Arthritis Trust 

December 18th  
Year 4 Victorian Christmas Carols at St. Mary’s Church – 

5:45pm 

December 20th  

Christmas Dinner 

Year 3 Nativity to Parents – 9am  

Last Day of Term 

January 31st  6RC Class Assembly 

February 2nd  4SMS Class Assembly 

March 7th  3BF Class Assembly 

March 14th  4LF Class Assembly 

March 21st  6KR Class Assembly 

March 28th  5NA Class Assembly 

April 25th  3DB Class Assembly 

May 2nd  5RS Class Assembly 

May 23rd  4SB Class Assembly 

June 20th  3LM Class Assembly 

June 27th  5KF Class Assembly 

 

 

 

Diary and Dates 

 

 

 

 

Please note that changes to the menu 

may take place due to unforeseen 

circumstances such as late deliveries. 

     Lunch Menu 

Monday 

Fish Goujons 

Quorn Hotdog V 

Jacket Potato with Tuna 

and Sweetcorn 

Blackberry Pie 

Fresh fruit or Yoghurt 

Tuesday  

Shepherd’s Pie 

Veg. Shepherd’s pie V 

Chicken Tikka Wrap 

Apricot Flapjack 

Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt 

 

Wednesday 

Roast Chicken 

Bean Bake V 

Jacket Potato with Spicy 

Lentils 

Muffins 

Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt 

 

Thursday  

BBQ Pulled Pork 

Macaroni Cheese V 

Cheese and Bean Quesadillas 

Bakewell Tart 

Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

Friday 

Cheese and Tomato Pizza V 

Masala Fish Curry  

Jacket Potato with Beans 

Melting Moment Biscuit 

Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 

Year 3 are continuing their work on mental subtraction, 

learning different methods to subtract ones, tens and 

hundreds from three-digit numbers. 

Year 3 

Next week in Year 3, we will be starting to write our 

own innovated versions of our story, The Tunnel. We 

will be focusing particularly on writing effective 

beginnings and endings. 

Year 4 
 

This week, Year 4 will be innovating the story The Canal. 

The children will be creating their own characters and 

setting for a warning story. We will be learning how to 

punctuate speech correctly to use within our stories. 

Year 4 
 

Year 4 will be learning to find missing numbers in formal 

written addition. We will be learning to solve formal 

written subtraction with regrouping of thousands and 

will then find the missing number. We will end the week 

using our skills to solve problems. 

Next Week in English 

Next Week in Maths 

Year 5 
In English next week, Year 5 are starting to write a 

story about an alien abduction focusing on 

including suspense in our writing. 

 

Year 6 
Next week in Year 6, we will be writing in the same style 

as the story extract we have been looking at together.  

We will be creating our own story maps but they will 

substitute parts and/or add extra details.  We will be 

learning to create atmosphere in our stories and thinking 

about how we can keep the reader engaged. 

Year 6 

Next week in maths, Year 6 will be learning to simplify 

fractions using their knowledge of common factors and 

common multiples.  They will also be continuing to 

practise their mental strategies with larger number.   

Year 5 

Next week in Year 5, we will be revising multiplying 

whole numbers and decimals by 10, 100 and 1000. 

We will be learning to solve number problems and 

practical problems that involve place value. 


